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The UN Refugee Agency on Tuesday urged greater support for Afghan refugees and the countries 
hosting them.

UNHCR spokesman Babar Baloch in a briefing via video conferencing noted Pakistan and Iran host 
90% of the 2.7 million Afghan refugees who have fled decades of war in their country.

Baloch warned that neglecting them in the fight against COVID-19 will have a far-reaching and 
negative impact.
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